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We are a coastal town - and our natural fit is with a coastal electorate in which 
the GOR issues will have primacy. Rather than being federally tied to the 
farming areas in the Western District.  
 
If you absolutely feel you have to split Colac Otway Shire across electorates 
then so be it. Bear in mind that COS itself is only a very recent, artificial 
construct – formed in 1994 from the merger of Otway Shire, City of Colac City 
and Shire of Colac.  Having been part of Otway Shire since 1919, that merger 
still causes very strong feeling due to the divide and different priorities of the 
progressive coastal eastern focused Otway region and the traditional, 
agricultural Colac area. 
 
We would not want the desire to conform to current Victorian local government 
areas to determine how we should be represented at a federal level.  
 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Tim Cobb 
Secretary 
Skenes Creek Advancement Assoc. 
 
 




